
EX101. FALKIRK LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN – SUPPLEMENTARY
GUIDANCE FEEDBACK ON CONSULTATION ON SG16 LISTED
BUILDINGS AND UNLISTED PROPERTIES IN CONSERVATION
AREAS (FIFTH BATCH)

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Development Services
presenting a Local Development Plan Supplementary Guidance Note for approval.

The Executive authorised, on 25 February 2014 (ref EX46), the preparation of and
consultation on 16 Supplementary Guidance Notes referred to in the Local
Development Plan. A further Guidance Note on renewable energy was subsequently
identified. To date, four ‘batches’ containing 10 Supplementary Notes have been
developed, consulted upon and approved by the Scottish Ministers. Supplementary
Guidance Note – SG16 Listed Buildings and Unlisted Properties in Conservation
Areas – was now presented for approval.

The report set out the feedback from consultations together with proposed minor
amendments.

Decision

The Executive agreed Supplementary Planning Guidance Note SG16 Listed
Buildings and Unlisted Properties in Conservation Areas (including
modifications in response to consultations as detailed in paragraphs 4.1, 4.2
and 4.3 of the report) and its submission to the Scottish Ministers for final
approval.


